
 
Newsletter: Term 4 Week 2 2021 

Principal’s Message: 
 

Welcome back to Term 4. On behalf of the Westlawn School community, welcome to the new families that 

have recently joined us.  

We are currently operating at level 3 same as before the holidays, which restricts parents’ entry to school 

and still prevents excursions. Teachers are making alternate arrangements for camps and excursions if our 

level changes and they are permitted. There has been no indication when levels will change. Thank you for 

your understanding. 

Please stay up to date with current school events and covid information using Facebook, Skoolbag and of 

our newsletter. 

LATE ARRIVALS AND EARLY DEPARTURES 
Due to the current local COVID situation, if your child will be signing in late or being picked up early, 
please call the school office and an office staff member will meet you at the North Street gate to escort 
your child to or from class. 
Please be patient during this period. 
 

Important information for Kindergarten Orientation 2022 
 
Unfortunately due to the current local Covid situation we have made the decision to cancel the first two 
Kindy 2022 Orientation days. The first Kindy Orientation day will now be Thursday 28th October. 
We apologise for the short notice. 
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LIBRARY NEWS 
 
What's happening in your library..... 

Week 5: Book Character Parade.  
Our long awaited book character parade will be held on Wednesday 3rd November. The theme this year is 
'Old Worlds, New Worlds, Other Worlds.' This is a very broad theme and you can dress up as your favourite 
book character. They might come from an old world in the past, or present day, maybe your character is 
set in the future or maybe they are make believe. Come and see Mrs. Palmer if you need any ideas. We 
look forward to seeing what you come up with.  
Week 6: Book Fair 
At this stage we are all systems go to step into our Reading Oasis book fair. This will be held Friday 5th 
November - Wednesday 10th November. More information will come out in the next newsletter. 

 
Don't forget to trial our e-books on Oliver library. Access to both 
Audio and e-books are available for this month. Let Mrs. Palmer 
know what you think. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 



Students of the week  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES 
 

Kindergarten Orientation Dates 
Thurs 14 Oct Kindy Orientation 9.30am -12pm CANCELLED 
Thurs 21 Oct Kindy Orientation 9.30am -12pm CANCELLED 
Thurs 28 Oct Kindy Orientation 9.30am-12pm 
Thurs 11 Nov Kindy Orientation 9.30am – 2pm 
Thurs 18 Nov Kindy Orientation 9.30am – 2pm 
Thurs 25 Nov  Kindy Orientation 9.30am – 2pm 
 
Fri 15 Oct  School magazine orders due 
Fri 15 Oct  Year 6 GHS Taster day 
Thurs 28 Oct  Year 6 GHS Taster day 
Wed 3 Nov  Book Character Parade  
Fri 5 Nov- 10 Nov Book Fair 
Thurs 18 Nov  Year 6  GHS Orientation Day 
 



Clarence Valley Council have advised of works to be undertaken shortly to construct 
Pedestrian Refuge Islands in Cassia St and Cranworth St. 


